Mr. Slotman
February, 24, 2016
Hello Mrs. Schultz,
First, a big thank you!
Thank you for teachin me in second grade! You are really nice, and I love it when you teach math, it is my favorite subject.  
I really liked the field trip we went on to the apple orchard last fall. I loved learning how they make apple juice!
Thank you for being my teacher. 
I am really excied for the end of the year olympics. I hope our class wins! 
Thank you!
Mr. Slotman
